
 

 

 

Mount Vernon’s 35th Annual Town Meeting 

Supervisor Dan Storck 

January 25, 2022 

 

Once again, this year I am fortunate to have the opportunity to continue a 

Mount Vernon tradition established by my predecessor in 1988, the annual 

Mount Vernon Town Meeting.  The Town Meeting will be back in person 

this year at Mount Vernon High School and residents can also join us from 

their homes by streaming on Channel 16 and Facebook.  The morning will 

begin with an exhibit hall of county and community service providers, 

followed by Q&A’s with local leaders and special recognitions.  

I am pleased that Congressmen Don Beyer and Gerry Connolly, Chairman 

Jeff McKay, County Executive Bryan Hill, George Washington Parkway 

Superintendent Charles Cuvelier, and Mount Vernon School Board 

Representative Karen Corbett Sanders will be presenting and answering 

questions from residents.   

I invite all my colleagues and county residents to join me for this annual 

event on the Saturday before the Super Bowl, February 12, with the exhibit 

hall opening at 7:45 am and the program from 9:30 am– noon.  Again this 

year, we are monitoring COVID-19, taking all CDC recommended 

safeguards, and will adjust our format as needed.   

Proposed Action 

Therefore, Chairman McKay, I ask, with unanimous consent, that the Board 

of Supervisors direct the Office of Public Affairs to advertise the Town 

Meeting on its various communications platforms. 
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